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Office of the Hunter College Senate 
Room 1018 East Building                              
Phone: 772-4200 

 

REVISED CHARGES TO THE SELECT COMMITTEE ON STUDENT SUCCESS IN 
THE TRANSITION OUT OF THE COVID-19 EMERGENCY: 

4 October 2023 
 

 

CHARGES TO THE SELECT COMMITTEE ON STUDENT SUCCESS IN THE 
TRANSITION OUT OF THE COVID-19 EMERGENCY: 
 

Resolved that, starting this Spring, the Select Committee on Student Success study the 
challenges facing undergraduate students as we move out of the COVID-19 emergency, 
including those related to success in course work, timely program planning (advising), and 
mental health.  While the Committee recognizes the importance of success in course work, 
timely program planning (advising), and mental health.  Given the timeline, the Committee 
will consider and make recommendations concerning how to increase student awareness 
and commitment to the values of academic integrity.   

 
The committee will report to the Senate by the end of Fall 2023, making any recommendations it 
deems appropriate.  The Committee will consult other Senate committees as needed.   
 
Resolved that the Select Committee on Student Success, in consultation with UCSC and 
GCSARC, and appropriate administrative offices, consider and make recommendations by the end 
of Fall 2023 concerning how to increase student awareness and commitment to the values of 
academic integrity.   
 

 

 


